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Public comment:
The proposed rule doesn't make sense.  To say we will make a permit be required for all state parks,
but then say, but Parks and Rec doesn't plan on implementing this policy at all state parks.  Why 
have the rule made now, what if there is a new director in a month that now wants to implement it?  
An adaptive model sounds like they want the ability to fee at all parks, possibly do surge pricing.  
This is an unnecessary and suspicious rule.  I am opposed to fees at any of our public lands.  We 
should not need to pay at all to go on our public lands.  Park fees are discriminatory because it 
prevents the lower income citizens from using their lands.  All the funds for parks should be out of 
the general budget since they are a benefit to all of us, not just those who can pay to see them.


